MINUTES OF THE DUMAS, TEXAS
PROPOSED RULES STAKEHOLDERS MEETING
NORTH PLAINS GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT

The North Plains Groundwater Conservation District held a Proposed Rules Stakeholder meeting
on March 24, 2015, at 7:30 P.M. at the Hampton Inn Conference Room, 2010 S Dumas Ave,
Dumas, Texas. The following persons were present:

Members Present:

Bob Zimmer — Board President
Gene Born
Daniel Krienke
Mark Howard
Zac Yoder
Harold Grall
Justin Crownover

Staff Present and Attorneys during part or all of the meeting:
Steve Walthour
Kirk Welch
Dale Hallmark
F. Keith Good
Others present during part or all of the meeting:

The meeting registration list is attached

The District held the meeting to inform district stakeholders of, and gather stakeholder input
regarding, District Proposed Rules contemplated by the District’s Board. Board

President Bob Zimmer started the meeting at 7:35 P.M.

President provided a PowerPoint presentation highlighting the proposed rules and copies of the
proposed rules and current rules were provided.

Stakeholders and the board discussed the proposed district rules. The board took no action.

The meeting adjourned at 8:55 P.M.
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